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STID 1211

RE: Pacific Cryogenic
2311 Magnolia St.
Oakland CA 94607

Dear Mr. Guidotti,

We have received a faxed letter from your consultant, Hageman-
Aguiar, Inc. (HAI), dated 9/8/92. This letter responds to the
eight items outlined in a letter from us dated 7/22/92. The
9/8/92 letter from HAI is satisfactory in general. There still
remains a few items needing clarification:

Item #3: Since you propose to dispose purge water in the
sanitary sewer, you must obtain a permit from EBMUD.for this
purpose. Please provide us with a copy of the permit.

Item #4: We again request boring logs for MW-2 and MW-3, and a
more legible copy of the boring log for MW-1 within 30 days or by
October 10, 1992.

Item #8: You indicated that the piping removal should begin by
September 22, 1992. Please give us three working days advance

notice so that a representative from this office can be present
for the excavation and sampling.

If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Eberle at 510-
271-4320.

Sincerely,

Susan Hugo
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

cc: Gary Aguiar, Hageman-Aguiar Inc., 3732 Mt. Diablo Blvd.,
Suite 372, Lafayette CA 94549
Rich Hiett, RWQCB
Ed Howell/File
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